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March 26, 2020 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Queen of Peace Catholic Parish, is a Catholic Church located in Aurora, Colorado, and which 
provides religious services, support, and basic necessities of life for economically 
disadvantaged persons. 
 
Queen of Peace is open during this time, as it is considered a Critical Business, per the 
updated public health order 20-24 implementing stay at home requirements, III. C. 5., which 
states: 
 

“In-person pastoral services for individuals who are in crisis or in need of end of life 
services provided social distancing is observed to the greatest extent possible. Houses of 
worship may remain open” (III. C. 5.) 

   
Queen of Peace is prohibiting the gathering of more than 10 people in the sanctuary and 
strictly complying with Social Distancing Requirements. While we have implemented 
electronic platforms to conduct services, many parishioners have the essential need to go to 
our parish to pray, reflect, and meditate, especially during this time or crisis. I am giving this 
letter to our parishioners who may have this need. It is to be used as proof that this individual 
is complying with the stay at home requirements. Please allow this person to continue 
seeking the pastoral services they need at this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please call (303) 364-1056 or email 
father.felix@queenofpeace.net. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Father Felix P. Medina-Algaba 
Pastor 
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